
Wymondham Archers Third WRS WA Weekend

11th & 12th June 2022

Day one: Ranking Round and H2H. The weather was good to us and it was sunny but also

had a strong breeze from the south-west all day with light gusts at times.

There were 2 WA target awards claimed for the day.

The Head to Heads ran well, with a good number of categories getting matches, and a

few tie breakers as well. An enjoyable day was had by all.

Day two: WA1440 and Metric. The weather was sunny but slightly overcast at times

there was a light breeze from the south-west which got stronger after lunchtime.

There was 1 WA star award claim for the day.

The shoot ran well ahead of schedule and results were all done by about half past 3, and

again an enjoyable day was had by all.

Wymondham Archers would like to thank all the Archers who attended, the helpers from

the club and the archers who were shooting who assisted in target moves, set up and

pack downs on the day.

We would like to thank Jo and Dave Tonnison for their marvelous work on the barbecue

for both days.

Special thanks to Fakenham Bowmen for the loan of some of their equipment.

We are also greatly appreciative of the wonderful core judging team we had of Richard

Pilkington, Deb Horn and Brian Dunlop, along with John Gorman, Tori Mill and Janet

Short, who made sure the weekend all ran smoothly.

We would like to thank Clickers Archery for their continued support and the sponsorship

of the shoot.

We look forward to seeing everyone next year at our Fourth WA Weekend on the 10th

and 11th of June.

Sarah Hubbard and David Hall


